
Chairman’s Report 2016 to 2017 

Introduction 

First of all I would like to thank all the officers who have worked so hard throughout the year. 

Vacancies 

There are a number of officers’ posts which are either currently vacant, or from which officers will 

be standing down at the AGM.  The vacant posts are as follows: 

 Treasurer 

 Minutes Secretary 

 Buckingham Ringing Development Leader 

 Guild Rep 

If you are interested in any of these positions then please let any of the officers know as soon as 

possible.  In particular, it is vital that we fill the post of Treasurer as otherwise the branch cannot 

continue to run. 

Branch Events 

I would like to thank all the members who have attended the various branch events throughout the 

last year. 

However, it does seem like it is the same old faces that attend.  We have over 200 members in the 

branch and it would be good to see some new faces for a change - we would be very pleased to see 

you. 

We are also looking for someone to organise a branch outing to a location of their choice (local or 

further afield).   Please let any of the officers know if you are interested in organising this. 

Guild Events 

On Saturday 25 November 2017 North Bucks are hosting the Guild ten bell striking competition at 

Olney starting at 10:00, and the Guild Autumn General Committee Meeting at Great Brickhill starting 

at 13:00. 

We will need stewards/volunteers for this event.  Please let any officer know if you are interested in 

volunteering. 

 

Thanks once again for your support  

Graham 


